
 

 

 
Date:  July 23, 2021 

 
To:  All QHS Employees and Medical Staff 
 

From:  Jason Chang, QHS Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer 

              
Subject: QHS Fully Vaccinated Employee Incentive Program 

   
 

 
Aloha! 
 
You may have been hearing about the Hi Got Vaccinated campaign and the promotions that encourage 
all Hawaii residents 12 years and older to get their COVID-19 vaccine, and the wonderful prizes people 
are winning for being vaccinated. 
 
Because Queen’s is a sponsor of the campaign, our employees and their immediate families are not 
eligible.  
 
However, Employee Health is sponsoring our very own drawing for all vaccinated Queen’s Health 
Systems employees. Beginning in August, winners will be randomly pulled and will receive $50 QHS 
dining cards. 
 
All you have to do is be vaccinated and ensure that Employee Health has your record!  
 
If you have any questions or need to update your COVID Status with Employee Health, contact the 
Employee Health hotline at 808.691.8720. 
 
Good luck! 
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